
 

 

Customer Advisory 

Shipments of Waste Products  
To China 

 

November, 12, 2018 

 

Dear Evergreen Line valued customer: 

 

Effective December 31, 2018, the Peoples RepuďůŝĐ ŽĨ CŚŝŶĂ ;͟PRC͟Ϳ ǁŝůů introduce a ban on 

the import of certain waste products. These products are in addition to those previously 

designated as prohibited as of 12/31/2017. The PRC website detailing the cargo affected by 

these new regulations can be found at: 

 

 http://www.mee.gov.cn/gkml/hbb/bgg/201708/t20170817_419811.htm 

 

Please note that the information contained on this website is subject to change without 

notice. Attached you will find an unofficial translation of the contents of this website, 

provided by Evergreen for your reference, however measures should be taken to assure the 

accuracy of this translation before taking any action in this regard. 

 

In addition, shippers of waste products are urged to review EǀĞƌŐƌĞĞŶ Ɛ͛ ƌĞƋƵŝƌĞŵĞŶƚƐ ĨŽƌ 

shipments of Waste Products and Scrap as contained at Rule: 002-C06 of Evergreens Tariff 

EGLV-601 General Rules Tariff for All Trades. A printed copy of this tariff rule is available from 

Evergreen upon request or can be found online at:  

https://www.shipmentlink.com/msq1/jsp/MSQ1_Index.jsp 

 

Please feel free to contact your local Evergreen office or representative if you have any 

additional inquiries.  We thank you for your continued support. 

 

Very truly yours,  

Evergreen Shipping Agency (America) Corporation  
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